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Nikki R. Haley 1205 Pendleton Street
Governor Columbia 29201

February 19, 2013

Mr. Chaun William Pflug
The Pflug Law Firm, LLC
Post Office Box 801
Mt. Pleasant, South Carolina 29646

Dear Mr. Pflug,

On January 28, 2013, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for 
“information and documentation relating to a certain project identified as 45-00823 (‘Park 
South’)”.

No records have been located from our office responsive to your request.

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Staff Attorney


